
Chapter Board Notes/ : 

 

The Board met on 12/11/18 at Willikers Tex Mex in Shrewsbury. 

Terri Bracken reviewed with the Board some of the positive points re: 

promotion and attendance at the November Program. We saw a few 

new faces, some members brought guests and we sold a product 

information table. We also discussed things we can improve and Terri 

will bring to us at next months meeting, success stories from other 

Chapters and what has worked for them. 

The Holiday Party at Leo’s was fun-filled, with good food and cheer. We 

enjoyed the comedian, but wonder if Mark Lapomardo, who emcees 

the Yankee Swap, could do his own show…wink wink…..next year.  

Jackie Baum has accepted a position on the WCCSI Board. We are more 

than pleased to add her talent to the ranks along with her enthusiasm.  

Our January Program, Door Hardware Jeopardy, is always a favorite. 

Even if you aren’t a door hardware expert, it’s played in the form of the 

Jeopardy Game, and everyone has a chance to contribute.  

Membership is stagnant, but between Terri’s DCP Program, Jackie and 

Mike H tuning up the Website/ Facebook, and looking for additional 

ways to promote our Chapter, we are hoping to attract additional 

members to our group. 

If you have any interest in attending events, exploring membership or 

volunteering, please reach out to anyone on the Board. We welcome 

and appreciate your participation.  

Excerpted from minutes prepared by Chapter Secretary Mike Sheehan. 


